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3rd March, 2022.

 

Submission to:

Committee Secretary,

Community Support and Services Committee,

Parliament House,

George St,

Brisbane. Qld. 4000

 

Re: Extension of expiring provisions Amendment Bill 2022

Corrective Services Act 2006, Disaster Management act2003,and Mental Health Act
2016. To support public health response 30th April, 2022

 

I submit that the Committee does NOT renew this extension provisions Bill
2022.

 

1. Covid 19 is no longer an emergency.
2. This act has allowed our elected state leaders to take information from a few public

Health Officers in order to take control of all health and living experiences of all
residents in Queensland. This is not a democracy in action.

3. Conventional medicine is considered by the Medical Associations as the ONLY way
to treat illness.

4. There also exist natural health options that are not approved by the Pharmaceutical
controlled medical associations.

5. Many residents of Queensland choose to be responsible for their own health. They
personally research and are often formally trained.

6. Why is a decision made based on only one aspect of health (Illness)? Why were not
all various forms of medicine and health options representatives used as a committee
to have debate and discussion to suggest ways to deal with this “Pandemic”?

7. Please release the Doctors and Nurses of the medical control so they can personally
assess the need of their individual patients instead of the State controlled
propaganda. (All registered medical professionals received a controlling letter from
APHRA).
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8. Many people have come to not trust our Government and their advisers. Many
people resent being forced by mandates to be vaccinated in order to hold their jobs.
Many see the adverse affects of these ‘vaccinations’ on themselves, their friends and
families.

9. We claim the right to “Freedom Of Choice”. Stop the mandates by ceasing this
extension.

Please cease further extensions of “emergency provisions Bill”. It is
UNNECESSARY!

 

Reinstate our tried and true Aussie attitude of “She’ll be right, Mate”. This attitude is
who we are!!!

 

Thank you,

Kind Regards,

Judy O’Farrell,

 
Sent from Mail for Windows
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